
Attendance  
Year R – 86% 4 Lates 

Year 1 – 97% 

*Year 2 – 90% 9 Lates* 

Year 3 – 94% 7 Lates 

Year 4 – 88% 

Year 5 – 93% 

Year 6 – 92%  

Just 3 Classes with less than 10 lates 

*Well done to year 2, this 

weeks Dojo Champs* 
Anyone who comes into school 

after 8:50am is marked as late. 

Please try to be an attendance

 

 

St Martin’s Stars  

Well done to everyone who got 
a certificate this week. 

Purple Tie certificates are given for 

children who embody our rules of being 

Kind Respectful and Responsible. 

Pre-School – Daisy A 
Year R – Isla S 
Ava-Grace C 
Year 1 – Kingsley N & Olivia T 
Olivia HG 
Year 2 – Elsie C & Francis M 
Freddie MP 
Year 3 – Evie S & Olina C 
Amelia F 
Year 4 – Athena B & Laurence J 
Lillie J 
Year 5 – Luke B & Gabby M 
Ava F 
Year 6 – Archie A & Halle F 
Max D 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPRING TERM – Friday 26th January 

Jewellery 

We have a had a few occasions of 
lost and broken jewellery and 
accidents caused by wearing 

jewellery in school. Children should 
not wear any Jewellery to school – 
the only exception to this is small 

stud earrings. If your child is unable 
to remove these for PE then they 

should be taped up in the morning 
on their PE days. This is a health 

and safety requirement. 
 

Online Safety 
This week’s safety advice focuses on 

myLOL 
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/

mylol  and is attached with this 
newsletter. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
A slight drop this week but still 
above 90% with whole school 

attendance at  91%. Well done to Y2 
who have achieved 10 stars for 
100% attendance. They will be 

rewarded with a movie afternoon 
later on today. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Assembly 

Next week the assembly will be 

led by Year 4. Parent’s and carers 

are invited to join us. 

 

 

OBA 

Some of our children attended OBA 
last week for their Saturday WOW 
days, the staff were so impressed 

with how amazing our children 
were, they sent in some sweets for 

them as a reward. Well done 
everyone you have made us all very 

proud! 
 

 

Development of EYFS area 
Work extending the EYFS outdoor 
area is due to be completed by the 
middle of next week. Thank you for 
your patience while the work has 

been taking place. The children can’t 
wait to get out there and access it. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

NSPCC Number Day 

On Friday 2nd February we will be 

celebrating NSPCC Number Day to 

raise money for the NSPCC. 

Children can come to School 

dressed as their age, i.e. if 7yrs, you 

could wear 7 bobbles. We are 

asking for a £1 donation to be paid 

on the gateway. If any Pre-School 

parents have any issues donating 

please contact the school office. 

 

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/mylol
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/mylol


 


